
Have Your Say! 

The future ‘look’ of The Village Green, Belbroughton. 

Monday 22nd October 7.00pm - Jubilee Room - Belbroughton Recreation Centre. 

Your Parish Council is holding the first of a series of open consultations on the future appearance of 

this valued green space. Following the felling of trees on the boundary to enable new housing to be 

built on the adjacent land the Parish Council is now to assess future landscaping and tree re-planting 

schemes for The Green and would welcome residents’ ideas and comments.  

The council has formed a 'Working Group' which includes interested residents who had responded 

to us previously. However, this group is open to further members to widen the perspective of the 

group.                                                         

Please come and chat. 

 

 

 


